
RE: Application BP20141110AAS 
 

December 5, 2014                       
 

Peter Doyle. Chief; Audio Division 
cc: Ajit Pai, Commissioner 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 
 

Dear Mr. Doyle and Mr. Pai,  
 

Application BP20141110AAS proposes cancelling WZRK 1550 
licensed to Lake Geneva, WI (FCC Facility ID 61389) to 
accommodate a modification of WGLB 1560 licensed to Elm Grove, 
WI (FCC Facility ID 70350).   
 

While awaiting a response to my purchase offer of WZRK, from its 
previous owner, I learned of the application to transfer ownership to 
Joel Kinlow.  I met with Mr. Kinlow and made him aware of my 
interest in owning WZRK.  I suggested that he could accomplish his 
desired signal coverage increase for WGLB, maintain Walworth 
County’s sole AM first service, and receive financial compensation 
for assets that otherwise become a costly removal liability, as the 
towers and ground system are located in a flood plain.   
 

I further explained that WZRK should be able to remain a licensed 
facility, operating at a reduced power and not interfere with the 
intent of the BP20141110AAS proposal.   
 

My reason for writing is not to squelch the improvement of WGLB, 
but to preserve AM service in the community where I reside. While 
AM station Special Temporary Authority requests and license 
forfeitures proliferate, I seek the converse. 
 

Respectfully, 
 
Lyndon H. Wieseman 
Lake Geneva, Wisconsin 
262-909-6470 
 
Please understand I am trying to preserve the only local AM station 
in my town and county.  Thank you very much. 


